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Dear Easter-Superior USDA:

Why is this expansion even being discussed? We cannot continue to ignore our treaties with all indigenous
tribes, especially the
Bois Forte and Grand Portage Bands of Ojibwe who will be directly impacted by this project. Climate change is

impacting our forests and waters so we do not need any more human activities to add to the destruction.

Do not allow this project to be approved. We /you must help protect these pristine forests and white cedars.
Protections of this land will benefit all and not just the few elite who can afford to participate in this sport.

Honor the Treaty of La Pointe, 1854
Christine Stahelin

Highland, Michigan
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